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Do you need any special accommodations to assist you in participating in this October’s 
Annual Meeting of the Connecticut Conference of the United Church of Christ?  Both 

Tolland High School and United Congregational Church of Tolland are accessible facilities 

and we are willing to work toward other modifications brought to our attention.  Please 

help us by appropriately filling in the brief questionnaire below, as it pertains to you or to 

your guest.  Help us to start helping you. 

 

DO YOU NEED ANY OF THE FOLLOWING ACCOMMODATIONS? 
 

LARGE PRINT printed materials? 
 YES  NO 

Special seating?  (If yes, explain:) 

____________________________________________________ 

 YES  NO 

Sign language interpreter? 
 YES  NO 

 Entire Meeting?  

Forum you plan to attend? (If yes, which one:) 

______________________________________________ 

______________________________________________ 

 YES 

 YES 

 NO 

 NO 

Materials translated into Spanish? 
 YES  NO 

Other special needs? (If yes, explain:) 

____________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________ 

 YES  NO 

If you answered “yes” to any of these questions, please forward this completed form no 
later than October 5, 2007 to: 

Barbara Mansfield 

Connecticut Conference, United Church of Christ 

 125 Sherman Street, Hartford, CT 06105 

or fax to 860-231-8111 

or email to suew@ctucc.org 

 

 

Your name and phone: 

 

 _______________________________________________________________ 

 

 _______________________________________________________________ 
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